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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2011 11:41 AM
To: 'PDKing0000@aol.com'; donaldjaym@comcast.net
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: California Linen (RO 337); Meeting Followup - Request for Updated Work Plan

Hi Don, Hi Paul, 
 
It was good to meet with you both yesterday; it appeared to be a productive meeting.  As discussed, and in an effort to 
move the site forward I  wanted to followup to request the discussed updated work plan for the subject site.  There are 
several pre-field work research elements (1 – several potential offsite sources in the upgradient vicinity and 2 - integration 
of the site and vicinity into the paleochannel network that appears to underlie the vicinity), new field or revised field work 
elements (1 - soil gas and / or sub-slab vapor intrusion concerns beneath two existing buildings, 2- down gradient vapor 
intrusion to residents / partial basements, 3 - downgradient groundwater delineation for Pits 4 & 5, and 4 - remaining 
metals issues), and other needed modifications to the existing work plan that appear appropriate.  All elements are 
intended to be incorporated into a single unifying work plan to help guide the next phase(s) of work at the site. 
If  you have questions, please let me know. 
Best, 
 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


